
CITADEL MIDDLE SCHOOL  

 
 

“PASSPORT TO CITADEL” 

GRADE 5 STUDENT/PARENT - ORIENTATION EVENING 

 

Wednesday, February 21st, 2018, 7:00 – 8:00 pm – Gymnasium 

 

Students and their parents will have an opportunity to complete a  

Citadel Middle School “passport” while touring our school. 
 

Our Team TEAL, Counsellor, Youth Care Worker, Vice Principal and Principal 

will be on hand to facilitate the orientation. 
 

 

 

  

PARENT INFORMATION EVENING – GRADE 5 PARENTS ONLY 

Tuesday, March 6th, 2018      7:00 – 8:00 pm  

Citadel Middle Library 

 

Please join Abby Soh (Principal) and Rick Dhaliwal (Vice Principal)  

for an opportunity to learn about Citadel Middle School, prior to your 

son/daughter joining us in September. 
 

We will discuss features of the middle school, look at similarities and 

differences between middle school and elementary schools, review 

procedures and, of course, answer questions! 
 

We look forward to meeting you and to working with your family. 
 

 

 

Please RSVP to let us know if you are able to attend the Wednesday, February 21st 

Orientation and/or the parent information session. 

 

Please call Citadel Middle School at 604-945-6187 to confirm your attendance. 


